
 
March 16, 2018 

 
Dear Proposer, 
 
On behalf of the Department of Arts and History and the City of Boise, I would like to 
thank you for responding to our call for Artist Designed Traffic Box Wraps and for 
submitting your application for consideration.  Your participation is very much 
appreciated as it helps us to ensure a diverse body of work is represented and that 
Boise continues to have a thriving arts community. 
 
The selection panel consisted of members who served to represent the Arts & History 
Commission, Arts & History Advisory Team, Capitol City Development Corporation, and 
the local arts community.  The members convened to review each application and 
make recommendations on which artists to select for the 2018 commission.  
 
We received 177 submissions for this project, from which 18 applicants have been 
selected.   
 
The finalists are as follows: 

• Antonia Hedrick 
• Katherine Grey 
• Gina Phillips 
• Eli Craven 
• Anna Matejcek 
• Michael 

Chambers 

• Missy Cory 
• Ghazal Gazi 
• Jerusha Maury 
• Claire Remsberg 
• Liz Flores 
• Toby Davis 
• Melanie Folwell 

• Jill Millward 
• John Padlo 
• Virginia Pitchell 
• Suzanne 

Chetwood 
• Ashley Dreyfus 

 
If you have any questions regarding your application, you are welcome to give me a 
call or make an appointment.  I would be more than happy to review the selection 
panel’s feedback with you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Karl LeClair 
Public Art Program Manager 
208.608.7044 


